
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please click on the link below (green button) to access this week’s newsletter. 

 

 

Shap CE Primary School Newsletter 14.05.21  

It was Ascension day on Thursday, and children across school were learning about its 

significance in classes. Ruth Evans at NISCU rounded the day up for us with an Ascension Day 

Worship Ti… 

Go to this Sway  
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Newsletter: 14 May 2021 

  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding the content of this newsletter! 

Many thanks!            Katie Chappell     Acting Headteacher 

  

Shap CE School: A Safe Branch from which to Soar 
With children and the church at the heart of the school, we are                                   

‘living in harmony' (Romans 12:16) within our community; nurturing one another        

in order to create an environment from which all can soar 
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